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Transport for NSW is at the Lane Cove 
Road and Waterloo Road intersection 
to improve bus travel through the 
intersection, reduce congestion and 
improve travel times. 
 

Work to date 
In the past three months, we have relocated:  
• two kilometres of communication conduits  
• 300 metres of electrical streetlight conduits  
• 80 metres of gas mains 
• three water mains 
 
Our utility relocation work ensures these services 
are out of the way as we widen the road and allows 
easy access to maintain and upgrade, after our 
intersection upgrade work is complete. 
 
What’s happening next? 
Between October and November, we will: 
• connect one of the three water mains during 

extended weekend work hours. We will notify 
affected customers before this connection. 

• install street light footings at the Waterloo 
Road and Lane Cove Road intersection 

• install 40 metres of stormwater drains on 
Waterloo Road near Harvest Street 

• start constructing footpaths, driveways, kerb 
and gutters on the northern side of Waterloo 
Road, between Harvest Street and Eden Park 
Drive, and on the southern side of Waterloo 
Road, between Coolinga Street and Lane Cove 
Road  

 
 

Gas main relocation – Lane Cove Road and Waterloo Road intersection 

Our work schedule 
Work will continue up to five nights per week. Our 
night work hours will be between 8pm to 5am from 
Sunday to Friday.  
 
Our day work hours are 7am to 6pm Monday to 
Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays.  There will be no 
work on public holidays. 
 
Deliveries and minor works will continue at our site 
on the western end of Waterloo Road. 

Work continuing: Lane Cove Road 
and Waterloo Road Intersection 
Lane Cove and Waterloo Road Intersection 
September 2023 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wallumattagal people of the Dharug Nation as the Traditional 
Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present.  
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What will this mean for you? 
We will be making changes to traffic conditions 
for construction work on Waterloo Road. You may 
notice: 
• some construction noise 
• workers and heavy vehicle movements 
• traffic controllers and signage  
• temporary changes to traffic lanes, footpath 

restrictions and detours. 

 
Managing our work 
 

We will make every effort to reduce disturbance to 
the local community and motorists in the area by 
keeping noise to a minimum. 
 
For the latest traffic updates, call 132 701, visit 
livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
app. 
 

 
Where we’ll be working  

 
Contact us 

 
24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 956 356  

 
MacParkcommunity@quickway.com.au 

 
nswroads.work/macpark 
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